
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
26 January 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 History Department trip to the Battlefields of World War 1 

There will be a meeting for students and parents about the upcoming Battlefields trip (24-26 April) in 
the school library on Thursday 22 February from 6.00 to 7.00pm.  The meeting is to share details of 
the trip with you including the itinerary.  There will also be an opportunity for you to ask any 
questions you may have. 

Many thanks for sending the passport information.  Please could you ensure that Parent Pay is fully 
completed with all the relevant GHIC, medical and dietary requirements, and emergency contact 
details as soon as possible. A reminder the final instalment is due by 2 February.  

If you have any questions prior to the meeting, you can contact me at school on 
gkeane@northleamington.co.uk. 

I look forward to seeing you on the 22 February.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs Gabrielle Keane 
2 I/C History Department 
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